
Market Study and Mixed-Use/Mixed-Income Analysis

 

In 2018, the Town used a planning grant from the Virginia Housing Development Authority
to study the retail and housing markets in around Scottsville.
The Scottsville MUMI Report has helpful data and recommendations for property owners,
entrepreneurs, and community organizers interested in the local economy.

https://www.scottsville.org/business-and-development/page/market-study-and-mixed-usemixed-income-analysis
https://www.scottsville.org/media/36

